Dear Students,

I hope you are having a wonderful summer.

Welcome to 2nd grade. I am confident that it will be a great year. I am looking forward to meeting you in September.

Here is a list of items you will need for the year:

- 4 two-pocket folders (one blue, red, green, and yellow)
- Homework folder (anything you want)
- Many pencils
- Erasers
- Scissors
- Glue sticks (put your name on them)
- White glue bottle (put your name on it)
- Crayons
- Markers or colored pencils (if you want)
- Pencil case/box (put your name on it)
- Gallon sized Ziploc bags and/or Clorox wipes
- Pencil sharpener (one that has a container that shavings go in)
- Large box of tissues

Ms. Bolea